
 

 

 
 

 

 
   PK telephone line problems, alternate 

numbers available 
 

(Kahnawake – 14, Seskehkó:wa/August 2020) The Kahnawake Peacekeepers 
wish to advise the community that, due to circumstances out of our control, the 
phone line to the Peacekeepers station is not working at full capacity. As a result, 
incoming calls are going unanswered if the main line is in use.  
 
There are alternative numbers that you can dial, in addition to the main line (450) 
632-6505, that will connect you to the central dispatch. Those number are: 
 

• (450) 632-1296 

• (450) 632-2584 

• (514) 267-9911 
 
Medical emergencies can be reported to either of these numbers, or to the 
Kahnawake Fire Brigade directly at (450) 632-2010.  
 
The Kahnawake Peacekeepers will advise the community once repairs have been 
completed. Thank you for your patience and understanding during this time. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention often until further notice. 
For further information on this announcement, contact Constable Kyle Zachary #091 at 
450-632-6505. 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 


